New EVA Email 1
Invitation to the 2025 New Eva Gathering – Geneva, Switzerland
June 20–22, 2025

To AVO members, masters, teachers, and presenters,

Following our 2024 gathering in Speyer, Germany, we are pleased to announce that the 2025 annual New Eva meeting will take place in Geneva, in French-speaking Switzerland, from Friday, June 20 to Sunday, June 22.

Each year, this event is a valuable opportunity to meet, reconnect, and collaborate in advancing and deepening the practice of Validation.

The AVO Romande team is excited to welcome you and has planned special moments for Friday and Saturday evenings with the elders of the community.
Program Highlights:
· Workgroups will be held on Saturday and Sunday.
· You are welcome to propose additional topics.
· We are currently looking for volunteers to lead or co-lead the workshops and to contribute a brief summary of each session to our shared resources at https://vfvalidation.org/.

Practical Information:
Venue:
L’Adret
Place de Pont Rouge 2
Public transport stop: Lancy Pont Rouge Gare

Accommodation:
Participants are responsible for arranging their own accommodation.
See the attached flyer for a list of nearby hotels.
If local hotels are fully booked or too expensive, please contact Danièle (info@alterreso.ch / +41 78 774 23 23) for assistance in finding lodging with local elders or AVO members.

Meals and Payment:
· The venue is provided free of charge by L’Adret.
· Dinner on Friday evening is at each participant’s own expense (pay on site).  
· Lunches (Saturday and Sunday) cost €75 total, payable to the association Alterreso.
· Evening meal on Saturday  is generously offered by the care homes that are hosting us.

Registration:

Please register by May 31, 2025:
· [bookmark: _GoBack]By post:
    Alterreso
    4 rue de la Maladière
    1205 Geneva
· By email: info@alterreso.ch
· Online: www.alterreso.ch

Bonus Event:
Fête de la Musique will also be taking place in Geneva from June 20 to 22, featuring a wide range of free concerts throughout the city. We look forward to sharing the program with you as soon as it is released!

If you have any questions, feel free to reach out.
We are looking forward, with joy, to welcoming you in Geneva!

Warm regards,
On behalf of AVO Romande
Danièle Warynski
